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Half term 

Today, we finish for the holidays. Thanks for the continued partnership – letting us know promptly 

about children’s illnesses, waiting for tests etc. This helps us keep on top of health and wellbeing. 

I hope that your child has been able to continue with their learning if they have been sent home. If 

you haven’t already done so, please can you complete the Remote Learning survey that you have 

been sent via email.  

If your child is tested positive during the half-term break, please can you contact school on the out 

of hours number: 07776661836 

I hope that you all have a restful holiday. School reopens on Monday 2nd November at 8.50am. 

 

 

 

Farewell 

Sadly, we say goodbye to Miss Forster who 

is leaving Broadfield today after four years. 

Her contribution, enthusiasm and 

commitment to P.E and sports has been 

greatly appreciated. We wish her every 

success and happiness in her new 

endeavours. 

Swimming 

One of the most exciting learning experiences in 

Year 3 is learning to swim. I am pleased to say 

that after half-term, children in Maple class will 

be resuming their swimming lessons. This I am 

sure, will enhance their physical health and 

wellbeing. Please ensure that your child comes to 

school in their P.E kit on the day that they go 

swimming. 

Pupil of the Week winners from Woodlands 

The following are some of the children from Woodlands who have been awarded Pupil of the Week 

this term from Woodlands. 
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Learning in the Early Years 

 

We are really pleased with how well the children in Acorns have settled into their daily routines. 
Thanks to the parents and carers for their support during this half term. The children have been 
learning how to play appropriately in the different areas – outdoors and indoors.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
  

 

 

  

  

Independent Learning 

Fiza has had an excellent half term. She has displayed a positive attitude to learning in all areas 

of the curriculum. Recently, she has completed some amazing independent learning on the solar 

system at home. She should also be congratulated for her biography about Rosa Parks. 
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                                                                                         We love writing 

   As part of their topic on Identity, children in Chestnut wrote the following poems: 

    

 

 

 

  

The British - A Recipe 

Take some happiness, joy and friendship, 

And let them care, 

Then overrun them with harmony, 

Remove COVID-19 straight away! 

Add lots of hot chocolate with marshmallows on 

top to some poor people on the street, 

Add some cookies then stir happily. 

Mix some kindness and show it. 

Love with some hugs, 

Leave the ingredients to simmer, 

As they mix and blend allow non- stop sharing, 

Allow time to be together, 

Serve with beautiful music. 

And enjoy 

By Mahteen  

 

The British – A Recipe 

Take some happiness, some love and caring, 

And let them chill, 

Then cover them with inspiration, 

Erase COVID straight away (permanently 

delete)! 

Add lots of hot chocolate to some homeless 

people then stir peacefully 

Mix some hot sunshine, cool waves with a 

pinch of kindness. 

Leave the ingredients to simmer. 

As they mix and blend allow it to come 

together. 

Allow time to be together. 

Serve with homemade chocolate chip biscuits. 

And enjoy 

By Safa  

 

 

 

Who was Rosa Parks? 

Rosa parks was born on 4th February 1913. Her mum was a teacher while her dad was a carpenter.  

Rosa lived on the farm with her dear grandparents and grew up there. Rosa Parks lived when life was 

hard for black people. They each had to go their separate ways they had to go to separate restaurants, 

public toilets, schools and churches but Rosa did not like it that way.  

One day, after a busy day at work, Rosa went on a busy bus but she sat in a white person’s seat and a 

white person came on the bus and told Rosa to move but guess what… she said `no’. The bus driver 

called the police and she was arrested.  

After she was arrested, other black people wanted to help so they stopped using buses and the bus 

drivers started to lose lots of money. The bus drivers complained to the government and the 

government had to change the law. Rosa began to work for the Civil Rights Movement. While she was 

alive she saw lots of changes for the better.  

Rosa Parks is the first civil right women. Sadly, she died on 24th October 2005 over 30,000 people 

came to her funeral! She is still remembered today for the part she played in promoting equality.                                                      
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week 

Reception 1 Muhammad  

Reception 2 Azeemah  

Year 1 Larch Ibrahim  

Y1/2 Beech Beech class 

Y2 Willow Summaiyah  

Y3 Maple Arshad  

Y3/4 Woodlands Yusuf  

Y3/4 Chestnut Fiza  

Y5 Ash Ayaan  

Y5 Sycamore Maryam  

Y6 Elm Zahra  

Y6 Oak Abdul  
  

Attendance for this half term 

Reception 1 91.0% 

Reception 2 92.7% 

Year 1 Larch 91.5% 

Y1/2 Beech 95.4% 

Y2 Willow 95.1% 

Y3 Maple 95.4% 

Y3/4 Woodlands 96.4% 

Y3/4 Chestnut 95.9% 

Y5 Ash 98.2% 

Y5 Sycamore 92. 8% 

Y6 Elm 96.1% 

Y6 Oak 94.2% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Best 

Attendance 

This term’s best attenders are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

 
Well Done to All! 

 

Ash 

98.2% 


